2023 WITCHINGTONVILLE EVENT:

The Annual daytime Witchingtonville Event scheduled for tomorrow, Saturday,
October 21 at L. Vernon Allen Park has been canceled due to inclement weather.
The event is rescheduled on Sunday, October 22 from 10:45 A.M. — 2:00 P.M. Please
note Ahern Boulevard will be closed between Revere Circle and Decker Drive
starting at 7:30 A.M. through 3:00 P.M. There will be no parking on the entire east
side of Revere Circle, and no parking along East Main Street from Ahern Boulevard
to Bernadette Way.

The Witchingtonville After Dark event scheduled for Saturday evening from 6:00
P.M. - 10:00 P.M. in the downtown Village area will still take place. Beginning at
12:00 Noon there will be no parking on East Main Street, West Main Street, E.J.
McLaughlin Square, Municipal parking lot behind East Main Street/South Street and
the Municipal parking lot located at 29 West Main Street. North Street will be
closed from Ahern Boulevard to East Main Street except to local traffic. Heavier
vehicular and pedestrian traffic is expected in the center of the Village throughout
the evening. Please use alternate travel routes.



